
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
One of our focuses in school is to further develop the vocabulary our children are using in 
both speaking and writing. With that in mind, on Friday 29th September we will be having a 
'Vocabulary Parade' at school. This is where we invite children to dress up as a noun, an 
adjective or a verb. 
 
For example; 
 
Covered in jigsaw pieces - Puzzled 
Pyjamas - exhausted 
Colourful clothing - Multicoloured 
Dressed as a tiger - ferocious 
 
Lots of ideas can be found on Pinterest and I'm sure you could come up with some fantastic 
suggestions yourselves. This is an opportunity to discuss vocabulary and meanings of new 
words with your children to come up with some fabulous costumes! These do not need to 
be bought and can be created from things you already have at home. Let's get creative!! 
 
All that we ask is that the costumes are weather appropriate, and that they are comfortable 
for your child to wear all day. It would be great if you could make a sign displaying your 
choice of word and prizes will be given for the best ones. 
 
£1 contributions via the school app are entirely voluntary and any donations are appreciated.  Any 
money collected will be used towards updating the library area. 
 
 

Mrs Devine 
 

Eccleston Mere Primary School 
Saleswood Avenue, St.Helens, Merseyside, WA10 5NX 

Telephone: 01744 734829 

E-mail: ecclestonmere@sthelens.org.uk 


